
PUBLIC NOTICE OF COPPER RETIREMENT UNDER RULE 51.333

	Network Disclosure Number:  
	ATT20230101C.1
	Issue Date:
	7/17/2023
	
	 

	Carrier’s Name:
	BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Georgia



	Carrier’s Address:
	1120 20th Street NW, Suite 1000, Washington, DC 20036

	Contact:
	Your Account Manager or Service Representative
For Technical Issues:

	
	Mark Peters
	Wendy Scott

	
	211 S. Akard St, 11th Floor
	211 S. Akard St, 11th Floor

	
	Dallas, TX 75202
	Dallas, TX 75202

	
	972-706-7633
	714-925-4704

	
	mp2586@att.com
	ws6715@att.com



Implementation Date: On or after August 15, 2023

Description of Network Changes Planned:
[bookmark: _Hlk129589327]BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Georgia intends to retire copper facilities serving 5871 Fairburn Road in Douglasville, Georgia which lies within distribution area (DA) 310301 in the Douglasville wire center (DGVLGAMA).  A developer has demolished the existing structure at this address for redevelopment, so this action will have no impact on customers.

AT&T Georgia plans to provide service to the new development using existing fiber optic facilities when the developer or a future customer makes a request for service.

Description of Reasonably Foreseeable Impact of the Planned Changes:
After this plan is implemented, only fiber-based services will be available to serve this address. AT&T Georgia records indicate no working circuits, including competitive carrier circuits, at this address. Other parts of, or facilities in, this DA (i.e., outside this address) are not affected by this notice.

[bookmark: _Hlk4591481]Impacted Address:
The only address affected by this notice is 5871 Fairburn Road, Douglasville, Georgia 30134. 


